
  
 
  

  
 

 

Ref. No: 2024-25/136                                                 February 11, 2025 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051 
Scrip Code: COROMANDEL 

BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001. 
Scrip Code: 506395 

 
 

Dear Sirs / Madam,  
 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
Ref: Our earlier letter ref. no. 2023-24/110 dated January 30, 2024 & letter ref. no. 2024-25/103 dated 
October 24, 2024 
 
Further to our earlier letters referred above and pursuant to Regulation 30 and the Company’s Policy for 
determination of Materiality for Disclosure of Information/Events to the Stock Exchanges, we wish to 
inform you that the Company has received an order from Government of Andhra Pradesh extending 
capital and other subsidies in the State for the proposed investment of Rs.1,539 Crores towards the 
expansion of fertilizer manufacturing facility at Kakinada.  
  
The Industries & Commerce (P&I) Department of the Government of Andhra Pradesh, vide Government 
Order dated February 10, 2025 has extended Incentive of 45% of eligible Fixed Capital Investment subject 
to certain compliances and conditions.    
 

The incentives shall be made applicable subject to the Company adhering to the definite timelines for 
implementation of the project and investment and employment commitment from the company. 
 
We kindly request you to take this disclosure on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
For Coromandel International Limited 
 
 
 
B Shanmugasundaram 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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